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Editorial

Journal of Laryngology and Otology (JLO)
Travelling and Visiting Fellowships

The Directors of the Journal of Laryngology and Otology
have founded two Fellowships. The first to be named the
Journal of Laryngology and Otology (JLO) Travelling
Fellowship is to enable a trainee in otolaryngology who
has held the Fellowship of one of the Royal Colleges for at
least two years and who holds a post recognised for
Higher Surgical Training in the United Kingdom or the
Republic of Ireland, to visit a centre or centres of excel-
lence at home or abroad for up to two months in order to
widen his or her knowledge in a particular field of the
speciality. It is considered preferable that the applicants
should be subscribers to the JLO.

The second fellowship to be named the Journal of
Laryngology and Otology (JLO) Visiting Fellowship will
be introduced in 1994/95 to enable a distinguished otolar-
yngologist from abroad to give one lecture in London and
two further lectures by rotation in principle centres in the
United Kingdom and the Republic of Ireland. The fellow-
ships will be by invitation of the Editor and Directors of
the Journal of Laryngology and Otology in consultation
with the Presidents of the Sections of Otology and Laryn-
gology and Rhinology of the Royal Society of Medicine.

Applications for the Travelling Fellowship are invited
now.

Please submit applications to:

London on Friday S5th November.

JOURNAL OF LARYNGOLOGY AND OTOLOGY (JLO)
TRAVELLING FELLOWSHIP

Applications are invited for the first Journal of Laryngology and Otology (JLO) Travelling Fellowship.

Applicants must have been Fellows of one of the Royal Colleges of Surgeons for at least two years and hold an
appointment as a Registrar or Senior Registrar recognised for Higher Surgical Training in the United Kingdom or the
Republic of Ireland. They should preferably be subscribers to the Journal of Laryngology and Otology.

Applicants are asked to submit a current CV and write up to 1000 words describing where they wish to travel and
which aspect of the speciality of otolaryngology they wish to study. It is anticipated that the Fellowship will enable
the holder to travel for a period of up to two months. A report of the Fellowship will be published in the Journal.

The Editor
Journal of Laryngology and Otology
2 West Road

Guildford
Surrey GU1 2AU

The closing date for applications will be Friday 8th October 1993. It is anticipated that interviews will be held in
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